
The Road Ahead
	
          August 1	    Backpack Blessing   			 
         	
          August 2	     Pickens Co. 1st Day School		
	
          August 5	     Preschool Open House	
	
          August 5 	    Preschool 1st Day of School	
	
	          August 9       at 5:30 Finance Meeting		
	 at 6:30	 Deacon Meeting 		
	
	  August 15	 Newsletter Deadline

NewsletterNewsletter
20212021August

Youth Mission Trip 2021

We are so very thankful 
for the support of the 
YMT 2021. We couldn't 
have done it without all of 
you!!! 

Kyle Rasco



Flowers

Sunday School at 9:00 am
YOUTH Group Sundays at 5:00 pm

Youth

Music Happy August Birthday!Happy August Birthday!

..for the choir! That’s right, our choir is getting back together. We 
will begin rehearsals on Wednesday, August 4, at 6:30 p.m. so, 
all you singers, mark your calendars and warm up your voices. 
We’re going to sing together very soon! See you all August 4!

The only thing better than singing is more singing. 
-Ella Fitzgerald

Please help us keep the prayer list up to date by letting the office know when we need to add someone...
and if you have added someone, letting us know when it is OK to remove their name. 

Children
Nursery is available on Sundays

Children's Sunday School 9:00 am
Pre-K through 3rd Grade

4th Grade through 6th Grade
Children's Church during 10:00 am Worship Service Sunday

Sunday, August 1st - Back Pack Blessing during Worship Service 

 

The floral arrangement The floral arrangement 
for the month of Julyfor the month of July

was provided bywas provided by
Ken & Margo AustinKen & Margo Austin

Dear FBCJ Bereavement Committee,
   Thank you for the wonderful meal you provid-
ed us after the funeral for my husband Don. Your 
kindness and hard work is greatly appreciated.

Vera Givens & Family

Dear Church Family,
   Thank you for the prayers and concern for my 
husband Don Givens. I can't thank you enough for 
keeping Don's spirit up and helping him to fight to 
the end.

God Bless you all,
Vera Givens

Randy Givens
Chris & Lori Givens

David & Katie

1 -	 Samantha Dunn, 
	 Jax Poole
2 -	 Adam Reece
3 - 	 Cliff Owen, Mary Jane Reid
4 - 	 Betty Mullinax
5 -     Vera Givens, Kathy Westbrook
6 - 	 Regina Camp, Kyle Rasco
7 -	 Richard Wynn
8 - 	 Dennis Burnette, Jr.
10 -	 Virginia Brown
15 - 	 Irvin Cheney, Rita Johnson
17 - 	 Elizabeth Haemmerle, 
	 Gwen Chumley, Karina Haney,
	 Jimmy Lowe, Keith Wade
18 -	 Daxton Cronic, Cora Owens
20 -	 Tommy Lathem
21 -	 Jodie Davis
22 -	 Geneva Dorsey
23 -	 Jessica Roper
24 -	 Sammie Gibson, Zadie Hall 
	 Brenda Weaver
25 - 	 Larry Johnson, Phyllis Walker
26 - 	 Lindsey Burgess,Laura Nix
28 -	 Margo Austin, 
	 Joseph McCrary
29 - 	 Richard Brown, 
	 Patton Childers II,
	 Elizabeth Wall,Neena Lowe

  A Bible Study beginning on Septem-
ber 14 at 10:30 AM in Walker Hall. We 
will be using Beth Moore's "Chasing 
Vines"  video Bible Study. There are 6 
sessions. You can purchase a work-
book for this study from Amazon, 
Christian Bookstore or other book 
sellers. Please let Margo Austin know 
if you are interested. Email her at Mar-
go828@aol.com or call 706-253-0186.



Lamplighters:  Women on Missions
Thursday, August 12th at 10:30 in Walker Hall

 Anne Smith will have the program.  Margo Austin will be the hostess

20212021Augu
st

Church CalendarChurch Calendar
		

First Baptist Church of JasperFirst Baptist Church of Jasper

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 
Sunday
Schedule:
9:00 Sun School
10:00 Worship 
in Sanctuary
5:00 YOUTH

2
PCS 1st Day

Angie Hall

3

Julie Hall

4

Susie Hammon-
tree

5
Preschool 
Open House

Tuesday & Sam 
Hammontree

6

Liz Hamrick

7

8 9
Preschool 
1st Day
5:30 Finance
6:30 Deacon
Kristin Hancock

10

Jean Hanely

11

Karina Haney
Cydney Haney

12
10:30 
Lamplighters

Kay Harbin

13

Ken & Marie 
Harmon

14

15
Muscial Worship
Newsletter 
Deadline

16

Nancy Harris

17

 Rick & Debbie 
Harris

18

Judy Haynes

19

Laurie Hearn & 
Steve Hall

20

Misty Hender-
son

21

22 23

Daryl Henson

24

Loretta Hicks

25

Angela & Gene 
Higgins

26

Scott Higgins

27
                                              

Mark & Debra 
Hinton

28
 

29 30

Jennie Hobson

31

Jerry & Jane 
Hoolingsworth

Pray for One Another:  On the calendar you will find the names of Church Members to 
pray for five days a week. Please remember them in your daily prayers. (James 5:16)



Next Deacons Meeting:  Monday, August 9, 2021 at 6:30 P.M.

Margo AustinMargo Austin
Patton ChildersPatton Childers

Kevin CroweKevin Crowe
Lisa DuckettLisa Duckett
Kirk GarnerKirk Garner

Rick HarrisRick Harris
Cleve KiserCleve Kiser
Jim LooneyJim Looney
Slade LoweSlade Lowe

Marcia McDanielMarcia McDaniel

Cliff OwenCliff Owen
Karrie PooleKarrie Poole

Nancy TeagueNancy Teague
Brenda WeaverBrenda Weaver

Dennis WoodardDennis Woodard

Kathy Westbrook, ChairKathy Westbrook, Chair Tommy Shaw, Vice-ChairTommy Shaw, Vice-Chair Lana Callahan, SecretaryLana Callahan, Secretary

Aug 1 Margo Austin Cleve Kiser Jim Looney
Aug 8 Kirk Garner Karrie Poole
Aug 15 Lisa Duckett Nancy Teague Marcia McDaniel
Aug 22 Patton Childers Brenda Weaver Karrie Poole
Aug 29 Cliff Owen Cleve Kiser Tommy Shaw

Deacons of the Week in AugustDeacons of the Week in August

2021 Deacon Body2021 Deacon Body

In the spirit of Jesus who said, “The first shall be last and the last shall be first,”
the staff is listed alphabetically backward:

Kathy Westbrook, Chair of Deacons - Kathy.Westbrook@cbopc.com
David Stuart, Minister of Music Emeritus - davidstuart52@hotmail.com

Bill Stone, Church Administrator - Stone_17299@msn.com
Ruth Mehari, 9:00 Worship Leader - rf.mehari@yahoo.com

Katie Duncan, Office Admistrator-office@fbcjasper.com
Erin Martin, Director of Children's Ministries - erinlovernmartin@gmail.com

Rev. Preston Jones, Senior Pastor - office@fbcjasper.com
Samantha Dunn, Preschool Assistant Director - preschool@fbcjasper.com

Lana Callahan, Preschool Head Director - preschool@fbcjasper.com

					   
					   
		
		 Operation Christmas 		 				  

Child Shoe-boxes 
The Lamplighters Women on Mis-
sions group is excited as we plan our 
Operation Christmas Child packing 
party in October.  We need your help!  
Please donate new items for us to 
use at our packing party.  We want to 
pack as many shoe boxes as we can.  
When you are shopping, please pick 
up a few items and then drop them 
in the collection boxes located in the 
narthex and welcome center.  We will 
use items for either girls or boys.  The 
age ranges are 2-4, 5-9, and 10-14.  
For the month of August, we will 
be collecting small musical instru-
ments like a harmonica or wood-
wind recorder, washcloths, bar 
soap, finger puppets, pencils and 
pencil sharpeners. Please do not do-
nate candy, food, toothpaste, gum, or 
war-related toys.  Thank you for your 
support of this church wide project.

In Memory of Tim Burton
	 Kyle & Cassie Rasco

In Memory of Don Givens
	 Gerald & Martha Allen	
	 Georgia Cagle
	 Mary Ann DuBose
	 Kyle & Cassie Rasco
	 Bobbie Shelnutt
	 Harold & Nancy Teague
	 Mike & Kathy Westbrook

In Memory of Betty Burnette Eller
	 Carl & Lisa Duckett
	 Bill & Debbie Pickett
	 Kyle & Cassie Rasco
	 Harold & Nancy Teague

In Honor of Sutton Grace Bailey
	 Kyle & Cassie Rasco

In Honor of Lucy James Pickett
	 Bill & Debbie Pickett

In Honor of Our Church, FBCJ
	 Kyle & Cassie Rasco

In Memory of Ken Mosley
     Bobbie Mosley

In Memory of Sandra Bettis		
 Jo Ann Wood

Memorial & Honorarium Contributions


